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Buckett of Books Awards 
For the month of October the Buckett of Books award 
goes to Erica M for the following reasons: 
 

 Erica eagerly applies teacher feedback to her 
reading to constantly improve her reading skills. 

 Reads with exceptional expression, particularly 
when reading direct speech. 

 Always doing her best in literacy activities. 
 Consistently completing her home reading task. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS Erica! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Honour Awards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tully F       Jett B 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WHAT’S COMING UP! 
2017 

WEEK 8 
Monday 27 November Kinder – Yr 2 Learn to Swim 
   Kinder – 10am   *Please note this swimming 
   Year 1 – 12.45pm  program runs for 10 consecutive days. 
   Year 2 – 1.30pm   The students involved will leave at the 

       same time each day.    

Wednesday 29 November Rocky Road Drive order forms due 
     
WEEK 9 
Monday 4 December Kinder – Yr 2 Learn to Swim 
   2018 Leaders Speeches at 2:10 in the Hall 
Wednesday 6 December Year 3 – 6 Bike Safety Day 
Friday 8 December Last Friday Assembly 
 
WEEK 10 
Tuesday 12 December Presentation Day – 10am 
Wednesday 13 December Extra assembly for additional awards 
   Year 6 Farewell – 6.00pm 
Thursday 14 December Year 6 Fun day 
Friday 15 December End of Year Class Party day 
 
               2018 
WEEK 1 
Monday 29 January Staff Development Day – Student Free Day 
Tuesday 30 January Year 1 – 6 Resume School 
 
WEEK 2 
Monday 5 February Kindergarten Begin School 
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CWA Award Winners 
The focus country for the CWA competition was Nepal. 
Kindergarten completed a flag of Nepal in the colouring 
competition, Years one and two were required to design 
an make a Brochure on Nepal, Years three and four 
made a book showing Life in Nepal and the year five and 
six section required students to design a power point 
presentation on Nepal and include information such as 
the history, geography and culture of Nepal. 
 
Kindergarten Finalists 
First – Bethany Funnell 
Second – Elsie Wyeth  
Third – Ellie M and Isla K 
Highly Commended – Imogen D, Hunter T, Molly S and 
Louis H 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year One and Two Finalists  
First - Tait Walshaw and Harry R 
Second – Samantha D and Ruby R 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Years Three and Four Finalists 
First – Maiya M 
Second – Sophie R 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year Five and Six 
First – Rhett W 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gold Cards – Week 6 Term 4 
Hetty P  Ellie M  Ethan T 
Scarlet S x2 Lachlan J Elsie W 
Edward N Sunny L Josie M 
Mai P x2 Chad A  Scarlet W 
Blake W Alice F  Erica M 
Coco B  Millie L x2 Clem H 
Lily M  Poppy M x2 Dana A 
Lavinia S Neeve A x2 Jacob N x3 
Isabella S Maddie A x3 Miah B x2 
Maiya M x3 Kahlila M x3 Jett b x3 
Jimmy M Zoe M x5 Jack A 
Ava R  Tao H  Maverick G 
Nate H 
 
Weekly Achievement Awards 
Isla K  KC  Cooper W KT 
Nate W  KZ  Sunny P K/1R 
Harley H 1C  Jazmin T 1/2M 
Jarvis K  2N  Kobi K  2O 
Isabella W 3A  Millie L  3J 
Taj L  4J  Quinn V 4S  
Joss T  5A  Dembe R 5/6R 
Beau J  6L  Hannah K Music 
Tam D  Library 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Responsibility in the Eating Area

      Bring only food and a hat to the          
       eating area. 
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Three Key Values in Action – Dolphin Slips 
Dolphin Slips are given to students for demonstrating the 
Three Key Values of Respect, Responsibility and 
Integrity. Draws are made each week from the Dolphin 
Slip box. Each student receives a canteen voucher. 
 
 Maverick G  Max B  
 
 Ava R    Maverick R 
 
Teaching Respect and Responsibility 
The Dolphin Award is given to the class that 
demonstrates the best listening and participation skills 
during the weekly assembly. 
 
Week: 5 Class: 4S  Well done! 
 
 
Student of the Week – Joel W 
Joel is a kind, well-mannered 
student who always has a 
positive attitude towards 
learning and school. He 
consistently works hard to 
maintain a high standard both 
in the classroom and the 
playground. Joel is a very 
organised and friendly class 
member who also consistently 
upholds our School’s Three Key 
Values of Respect, 
Responsibility and Integrity. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Library News 
 
Donations 
Thank you to Bill G for donating books to the library! 
 
Overdue Books 
We still have a large amount of books outstanding. 
Please ask your child to return their books immediately 
as stock take commences on Monday 27 November. If 
the book is lost please send in a replacement book or the 
cost of the book to the office.  Books that are unreturned 
or lost are a large expense to the school. Your support 
with this is appreciated. 
 
Home Readers 
All home need to be returned. Borrowing for the year has 
now finished and stocktake for these books will 
commence Monday 27 November as well. 
 
 
P & C News 
The order forms for the Rocky Road Drive were given out 
last week. These orders 
need to be returned to 
school by Wednesday 29 
November.  
 
Pick up will be Friday 8 
December between 
1.00pm and 3.45pm in the 
School Hall. 
  

 
Canteen Roster Term 4 - Week 8 – 10 

 
Week 
Commence 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

27 Nov 
 

 Carmen Julie Joyce Anita 
Gemma 

4 Dec 
 

Leigh  Carmen Caz Tracey 
Alison 

11 Dec  Carmen Julie Joyce Anita 
Gemma 

 
BIKE SAFETY DAY 

 
To promote safe cycling practices, 
our school will be holding a bike safety 
day on Wednesday 6 December. A Police 
School Liaison Officer will give every 
class a Bike Safety talk in the morning.  
 
 
 
Students in Year 3-6 who have ridden their bike or scooter to 
and from school in the past are asked to bring them on this day 
to participate in a fun riding course and have a free bike check. 
 
Any interested Year 6 student with a bike or scooter can also 
participate.  
 
Any student bringing their bike or scooter are to dismount them 
before entering school grounds and stand them in the 
designated area under the COLA.  
 
Permission notes were sent home for this event, if extras are 
needed they are available at the office. 


